
2016/04/13 – Kennedy RiverAr ea (VI). Climbing the Bank: A
Port Alberni resident reported that he saw a sasquatch beside Mercer
Creek near the Kennedy River at about 10:00 a.m. on April 13,
2016. The resident works in Tofino and while traveling saw what he
says was a large, very black sasquatch on the roadside bank. He saw
it climbing the bank and with a few big steps disappeared into the
bushes. He returned to the spot later and took a photograph of a pos-
sible footprint with a cell phone, but such was not distinct. He
reported the sighting to a researcher who went to the location and
took the first photo seen below. About a week later the researcher
went back and saw/photographed another new possible print—sec-
ond photo seen below. 

Source: Thomas Steenburg Sasquatch Incidents file, No. 10197.


